
You can safely dispose of your old flares at 
one of our collections in November, January 
and April. Most flares have a use-by date 
of three years, and they must be replaced 
before the expiry date.

Visit roads-maritime.transport.nsw.gov.au/flares or scan the 
QR code to find a collection point near you.

Expired flare 
collections
Are your marine flares out of date?

roads-maritime.transport.nsw.gov.au/flares
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